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To Whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to you on behalf of Austin Grignon, an excellent and enthusiastic student that I have 
had the pleasure of teaching over the past three years in Central Michigan University’s School 
of Broadcast and Cinematic Arts. 
 
Austin’s hard work and dedication expanding his knowledge of electronic media is evident in his 
course work. Throughout his time at Central Michigan University, Austin has taken courses from 
me covering Media Measurement, New Media Technologies, and Live Sound Production. I 
found Austin to be a dedicated student who consistently strives for excellence and is a 
thoughtful contributor in the classroom. 
 
I think you will find that Austin would be an excellent candidate for consideration by your firm. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Kevin Campbell, AMM 
Lecturer III, Broadcast & Cinematic Arts 
Central Michigan University 

 

 


